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Dear Parents,
‘The best and most beautiful things in the world cannot be seen or even touched. They must be felt with the heart.’ Happy Valentine’s Day
Congratulations to our Stars of the Week:

Ash – Rueben for lovely manners and friendly disposition
Oak – Gabi for excellent effort all round
Beech – Lillie for growing in confidence and ability in her group work
Chestnut – Aiden for fantastic emotive language in his English writing
Sycamore – Eva for giving 100% every day, always, and being a genuinely lovely member of the class
Open Afternoon

Thank you for coming on Wednesday and sharing in your child’s learning with them in the classroom.
Netball News

Thanks to Mrs Hewlett and Mrs McLean our netball teams have been very busy this week, competing twice in local fixtures. The team played well and won their match against Winterbourne Earls 3 – 1 and competed keenly at a Tournament on Wednesday at St Marks finishing with two victories. Well done and thank you to all involved.

Snow

A reminder that any decisions regarding ‘snow closures’ will be posted on the school website as and when required.

Ghasa Valentine Disco

Discos will be held on Thursday evening in the school hall at a cost of £2 to include a drink and biscuits. 

Key Stage 1 - 5.30pm – 6.30pm 

Key Stage 2 - 6.45pm – 7.45pm 
Half Term

School will be closed Monday 18th – Friday 22nd and open again on Monday 25th February. (Clubs will start from Monday 25th).
Dinner Orders
Please could you let the office have any outstanding order forms for after term as soon as possible.
Uniform
Our uniform supplier, School Trends, have assured us that they are back on track. Orders can be made via the website. Thank you for your patience.
Clothing Bank
A reminder that there is a clothing bank at the staff car park end of Chestnut Classroom. This is for clean clothing, shoes, handbags and belts. As well as recycling these items the school also receives a small amount of money for any donations.
Have a good weekend. 

Paddy Macey.

